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8 REPLACEMENT OF WATER TANKS IN MULTI STOREY BLOCKS (AN89-2017) 
 
As part of the ongoing planned maintenance works within multi storey blocks at Dallfield, Whorterbank 
and Lansdowne Multi Storey Developments it is now necessary to replace water storage tanks which 
have reached the end of their component lifecycle. 
 
It is recommended that Committee approves expenditure of £250,000 from the 2017/18 planned 
maintenance budget to replace the tanks in these 8 blocks.  The installation will be completed by 
Construction Services at a cost of £250,000. 
 


